
Elbemasters Corona virus information, dated: 21.2.2021

Dear participants,

we received a lot of emails and calls after we had to cancel the tournament last year which 
encouraged us to go on. Thank you very much for your support.

Unfortunately the pandemic situation has not improved as much as everybody hoped for. Even 
though there is light at the end of the tunnel, there are still numerous restrictions in place and they 
are changing quickly.

Therefore we currently do not see any possibility to carry out the tournament under these 
conditions, and we sadly have to cancel the “wir leben” Elbemasters 2021.

We are not giving up hope and are looking forward to finally welcoming you again in Winsen in 
2022, when we hopefully can carry out our 20th anniversary tournament.

Please stay healthy during these difficult times, and we hope that you will soon be able to enjoy our
sport again.

Best regards from Winsen

Malte Staiger Gunnar Dibbern
1. Vorsitzender 2. Vorsitzender
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